
Gus, a transfer student to NIU, went to 
the Indy CC conference this past winter 
where he heard about Destino.  Destino 
is a specialized ministry designed to 
help reach Latino students.  Gus is 
Latino and was ecstatic to hear about 
Destino, because he has a great burden 
to reach other students like himself.  

Gus found Robert and Henry, two 
students within Cru who were also 
Latino.  They began meeting together to 
pray and plan for how they might give 
every Latino student at NIU the 
opportunity to know Jesus and get 
plugged into a life changing community.  

The three guys came to me with many 
questions and I was able to give them 
encouragement and resources to begin.

Within a month they had anywhere 
from 5-15 Latino students coming to a 
weekly small group Bible discussion 
where they talked about how Biblical 
truth and real life intersect.  

Gus, Robert, and Henry have been 
amazed at how God has blessed them 
richly in Christ and enabled them to be 
a blessing to others.  
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This summer we will be transitioning to our new assignment with Cru at the 
University of Central Florida.  We need much prayer during this time.

Prayer Request:
* For Heather and I to walk closely with God and depend on Him.
* For Ethan, Sydney, Teagan, and Isley to adjust well to the changes.
* For clarity of vision and understanding how to begin leading in the fall.
* For a new home and new church home.
* For our home in Dekalb, IL to sell.

Jeremy and Heather Reddy
219 W. Royal Dr.
Dekalb, IL 60115
765-208-5553
Jeremy.Reddy@uscm.org
Heather.Reddy@uscm.org
niucru.com

Thank you for your partnership in 
the gospel,

Because of your prayer and giving

Gus, Robert, and Henry
are reaching their world for Christ!
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